
Public input wanted on vision
for city parks
The City of Costa Mesa invites residents to participate in
public workshops intended to obtain input on the Open Space
Master Plan of Parks and Recreation.

These workshops will be offered at two different locations to
allow the greatest number of residents to attend and provide
their input.

Additional, future public workshops are also being scheduled
for later in the summer.

Meeting  1A:  The  public  workshop  will  be  held  on
Wednesday,  June  1  at  the  Costa  Mesa  Senior  Center,
beginning at 6:30 p.m.
Meeting  1B:  This  public  workshop  will  be  held  on
Wednesday, June 8 at Lindbergh School, beginning at 6:30
p.m. 220 23rd St, Costa Mesa.
RSVP  to:  cmparksupport@costamesaca.gov  or  (714)
754-5300.

Click here for more information.
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